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CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

We hope everyone had a refreshing and well-deserved summer break. Classes for the next term will 

resume on September 6th 2025, for Grades 9 to 12, and on September 7th 2025, for KG to Grade 8. 

 

Please take note of the following important reminders. 

• Transfer Certificates: Applications must be submitted by 31st August 2025. Requests received after 

this date will require payment of the next term’s fees. 

• Outstanding Fees: Parents are requested to clear any pending dues without delay. 

• School Transport Services: All requests for new registrations, cancellations, or change of bus stops 

must be emailed to transport@asianschool.bh no later than 29th August 2025. Please note that 

cancellations submitted after this date will incur compulsory transport fees for September 2025. 

Your cooperation in meeting these deadlines will help us ensure a smooth start to the new term. 

 

A new academic year always brings renewed energy and opportunities, and we eagerly look forward to 

welcoming our learners back to a vibrant and engaging school environment. 

 

 

 

 

Principal 


